March 2022, Strayer Safety Meeting Minutes

Safety Committee Members

Robert Christine*
Anthony Henry*
Osheanna Lonergan*
Pat McKeown*
Zachary Garger*
Pete Sieron*
Tom Monserrat*
Jill West*

*In Attendance

The following items were discussed at the Safety Committee Meeting held on March 16, 2022:

- Reviewed and discussed employee accident reports
- Reviewed minutes from February 16, 2022 meeting:
 - TES Anchor Fence install complete.
 - TES Exterior lights replacement in process.
 - Dr. Bradley to purchase partitions for space near PES stairwells
 - PES assistant principal office updated.
 - Lights in parking lot near PES cafeteria not a safety issue, will be completed over the summer.
 - Work order issued for loose coupling on geothermal pump.
 - Roofer scheduled to address flashing.
 - Ceiling tiles ordered.
- Strayer concerns:
 - New bleeding control signs for hallways.
 - Kitchen steamer is malfunctioning.
 - Student drop off traffic.
- A building inspection of Strayer was conducted:
 - Awning over door 10 has a roof drain with a loose cover.
 - Food carts in boiler room area need to be removed.
 - 3 phase gen purpose transformer needs pipe insulation on edges
 - Water fountains can be turned back on.
 - Classroom windows need to be closed.
 - Sneeze shield/partitions needs to be moved from kitchen dock area to HS basement.

Next meeting will be April 2022, location Neidig Elementary School. Jill sent notification of date and time.